
 

Urgent items due to be 

considered by Council Cabinet 
 

Every month, the Council publishes a Forward Plan to indicate the key decisions that the 

Council Cabinet is likely to take in the months ahead. 

 

The following decision need to be taken urgently in order that it can be implemented as 

quickly as possible.  For this reason Council Cabinet is likely to consider it at its next 

meeting on 13 April 2022.  It was not included on the Forward Plan. 

 

The items are detailed below 

 

Item Reason for non-inclusion on the Forward Plan 

Riverboat Proposals for the River 

Derwent 

Following advice received from the Environment Agency, 

who are a key regulatory authority in relation to the future 

use of the River, a permanent mooring location for the boat 

is required.  Authority is now being sought to undertake the 

required works to facilitate the Riverboat being operational 

during the summer period.  A decision is therefore required 

before the next meeting of Council Cabinet, which is not until 

the next Municipal Year, with the date to be agreed at the 

Annual Meeting of the Council.  

 

 


